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DIVISION OF GLOBAL AFFAIR
MAKING INTERNATIONALIZATION MATTER

Dr. Marcel Duhaneanu

Rector / President

ASEBUS Romanian American School of Business
Bucharest, Romania

Feb. 9, 2017
Dear Dr. Duhaneanu,

On behalf of Kennesaw State University and the Division of Global Affairs, it is my great pleasure to inform you
that you have been selected to receive the Kennesaw State University Distinguished International Community
Partner Award in recognition of your enduring collaboration and partnership with Kennesaw State University as
Rector of ASEBUS and your tremendous contributions to our educational mission and the Coles College of
Business. As one of Kennesaw State University's longest and most enduring international partners, we are pleased
to recognize your important support for our students, faculty and institutional mission of internationalization for
more than 15 years.

The Distinguished International Community Partner Award is bestowed in honor of “a local or international
community member who has demonstrated outstanding achievement in and commitment to international outreach
and engagement through a project or initiative that has realized sustained impact within our local and global
community. The recipient will have demonstrated outstanding effectiveness in international outreach and
engagement and should serve as a compelling example of international community engagement to current Kennesaw
State University students, faculty, and alumni.”

As the recipient of the Distinguished International Community Partner Award, Kennesaw State University is pleased
to invite you to attend the formal presentation ceremony for the Award during our International Achievement
Awards Banquet at 6:00pm on April 26, 2017 at the Marietta Country Club in Marietta, Georgia. During the
Awards Banquet Ceremony, you will be presented with a sculpted trophy in honor of your achievement. We are
pleased to offer you complimentary economy class airfare, hotel accommodations and transportation associated with
your travel to Atlanta for this event.

At your earliest convenience, we would request the pleasure of your formal acceptance of the Community Partner
Award and confirmation of your intent to attend the International Achievement Awards Banquet on April 26, 2017
in Marietta, Georgia.

Congratulations on your selection for this momentous award and recognition of your international contributions to
KSU and our community! We look forward to celebrating your accomplishments on April 26. If you have any
questions or concerns, please contact me directly. I look forward to receiving your response.

Sincerely, ,
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Lance: R. Askildson, Ph.D.
Vice-Provost & Chief International Officer
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Cc: Samuel S. Olens, President of Kennesaw State University
Ce: W. Ken Harmon, Provost of Kennesaw State University
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